
To:  Mayor and Board of Trustees 

From:   A.J. Krieger, Town Administrator 

Re:  City of Lafayette Letter Motion for Reconsideration of Annexation Ordinances Nos. 33 – 

 2016 through 38 – 2016 

 

 The Town is in receipt of a letter from the City of Lafayette dated December 7, 2016 

requesting that the Town reconsider the Gateway South annexation ordinances. The letter request 

is in the form of a motion as permitted under CRS 31-12-116. Town staff has conferred with the 

Town’s attorneys and the applicant regarding this motion. Our advice to the Board of Trustees is 

that the claims alleged in the December 7, letter are factually and legally incorrect, and that the 

annexation ordinances comply with the law in all respects. 

 

 Based upon this, Town staff recommends that the motion for reconsideration be denied, 

and that the following motion be adopted by the Board of Trustees: 

 

 “I move that the Board of Trustees hereby deny the motion for reconsideration filed by 

the City of Lafayette dated December7, 2016, with respect to Ordinances Nos. 33 – 2016 through 

38 – 2016.” 

 


